
SHINKAWA website: https://www.shinkawa.co.jp/eng/

Contact us at InternationalSalesEU@shinkawa.co.jp

Notice of the Website Address (URL) Change

Please be informed that our website URL has recently changed to;

New URL: https://www.shinkawa.co.jp/eng/

(Old URL: https://www.shinkawaelectric.com/en) 

Even if you access to the older URL, it is now being automatically redirected to the new URL

However, with effect from 22 Mar. 2023, the older website address (URL) will no longer available.

For customers who have saved our website as a “Favorite” or “Bookmark”, please update the settings.
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